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Let’s Talk About the Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) Rule

HCBS services are Medicaid services for people with disabilities to support full inclusion
in community life.

The HCBS Trainers: Blake, Alex, Leonardo, Ryan, and Julie educate individuals and
families on the importance of the HCBS Rule and its impact on services and supports.
The Trainers are informed by policy, training materials, and valuable lived experiences.

The HCBS presentation discusses:

*What is HCBS and why the HCBS Rule is important

*Who funds HCBS

*How HCBS can help you live a more fulfilled life

*Shares ideas about how the HCBS Rule can be applied to the way people with
disabilities work, live, play

HCBS Trainers are available to educate individuals and families through virtual meetings.

They have facilitated trainings across Michigan which include presentations with Self-
Advocates, People with Disabilities and their Family Members, Schools, Behavioral
Health Organizations such as PIHPs and CMHSPs, & Advocacy Agencies.

To schedule the HCBS Trainers to virtually present to people with disabilities and families please
contact Amy Peckinpaugh at amypeckinpaugh@wayne.edu or at 313-577-0333

This work is supported through a grant with the Michigan Developmental Disabilities Council and is free of charge.
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